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Sanborn Head Welcomes James Chabot, P.E.
JULY 8, 2019

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce that James Chabot, P.E. has joined the firm’s Solid Waste Client
Service Area as a Vice President. Jim is a professional engineer with 30 years of experience in solid waste
engineering and groundwater remediation design. He will be splitting time between our Denver office
and his satellite office in Phoenix.

Jim is returning to Sanborn Head after nine years. He previously worked for the firm between 1994 to 2010, before relocating to the Southwest.
“We are excited to have Jim back on the team,” said Brian Beaudoin, P.E., Vice President and leader of the Solid Waste Client Service Area. “He has
a strong business development orientation, which is exciting for our expansion in the Rocky Mountain West region.”

Jim’s specialties include landfill gas system design, liner design and construction for the solid waste, mining, and power industries. He is also an
expert in landfill gas well drilling and pipeline design, including construction. Other specialties include, landfill gas system operations and
maintenance, landfill liquids design and construction, supervisory control and data acquisition (SCADA) design and installation.

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Jim. He can be reached at jchabot@sanbornhead.com.
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